Bridgewater Township Board of Supervisors
County of Rice, State of Minnesota
April 23, 2019

Official Minutes

Minutes of the April 23 Work Session.

Recorded by Glen Castore

The meeting convened at 1:00.
Present: John Holden, Gary Ebling, Glen Castore

The storm damage assessment was discussed. It will be on the agenda for the May regular meeting.
Glen will draft a letter to be sent to residents. The assessment will be spread over all residents.

Control Pond Issues: Glen reported that Brenda Sauro saw no reason to not sign the permit application
and purchase agreements for wetland credits that we received from Bolton & Menk. Gary will sign.

Planning and Zoning Issues: Glen reported on his meeting with Ron Wasmund of Inspectron. Wasmund
will revise the Inspectron contract to incorporate the responsibilities of the Township (Jim and Frances).
Jim had provided Glen with a description of the job responsibilities of himself, Inspectron, and Frances.

Other Planning and Zoning issues discussed by Gary:

e Gravel pit restoration — there is an agreement with Dundas and with Doug Ims that Swenk-Ims
Construction will restore the pit after he has completed his work there. The problem originated
with Met-Con’s incomplete restoration work several years ago.

o Norgaard property — there is an offer to purchase 18 acres for an event center. There is a
question about whether this would be allowed. More details on the plan are needed. This also
creates a problem in that there would be insufficient road frontage for the remainder of
Norgaard’s property. A public Hearing is scheduled for May 2.

Friday’s work session was cancelled. John McCarthy was notified of the cancellation.

The meeting adjourned at 1:35
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